
Public Comment Protocol

The D.M. Therrell Go Team welcomes and encourages citizens to attend its meetings to
become better acquainted with the programs of D.M. Therell and the role of the GO
Team. Unless otherwise provided by law, the GO Team meetings are open to the public.
Citizens are welcome to attend the meetings but must refrain from interrupting or
distracting the GO Team proceedings.

1. Public comments will be the last 20 minutes of the GO TEAM meeting.
2. Public comments will take place at each meeting.
3. The day of the public comments, those who wish to speak will have (10) minutes

to sign up during the meeting.(Link will be provided). The public comment sign up
page will be available until the beginning of announcements.

4. The length of time for each speaker depends on the number of people who sign
up to speak. As a reminder, public comments are 20 minutes in total.

5. The timekeeper for public comments will be the Go Team Chair.
6. All comments will be noted and appropriately considered in future planning

efforts.


